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 K Clive COMMNT2015/1973/P 04/05/2015  16:59:07 We have the same comment on this application as we made on 2015/1522/P. This relates to the front 

extension over the terrace blocking our view 30 metres down Belsize Lane to the east past the plane 

tree currently enjoyed from the side window of the front bedroom of our house. It will also affect the 

levels of light we receive in this bedroom. This is particularly so as the proposed material for the 

extension is black-stained timber and will reach so close to the plane tree that the light and view 

restrictions imposed will effectively extend across the width of both the extension and tree. This side 

window provides an important source of light to our bedroom as the other window faces the street and 

for privacy needs to have the blinds down permanently. All this will adversely affect our amenity and 

therefore this aspect of the planning application should be turned down.
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